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December 2002 Consultation Paper : The CUSC Under BETTA.

The BP Grangemouth complex is a multi process facility integrated into the UK crude oil and gas production network. In addition to refining and related chemical production the continuous processing of crude oil facilitates a significant element of UK gas production. The site is supported by a grid connection with associated connection agreement with the Transmission Licensee. The site also hosts GCHPL as a steam and power generator, who export surplus power through the grid connection.

Legal Framework.     

BP Grangemouth supports the Ofgem / DTI view that it is appropriate that the GBSO is responsible for connection agreements with system users.

We also support the referred option of the creation of a new code where the rights, obligations and duties between GBSO and TO are clearly defined.

The proposed change in operational interface is a major concern to BP Grangemouth. The current arrangement with provides direct interfaces between the site and the transmission licensee will become more complex with the proposed transition of a connection agreement with the GBSO utilising the equipment of a 3rd party. Due to the nature of our operations BP Grangemouth wish to examine and respond at the appropriate time to any work on the allocation of roles between the GBSO and TO’s.

Mandatory Ancillary Services

BP Grangemouth has concerns over the application of mandatory ancillary service provision changes due to the creation of a single GB grid code. Our view is that ancillary service provision specified in existing agreements in Scotland should be transferred to any new contractual arrangements between users and the GBSO. Amendments to connection conditions in Scotland could result in significant environmental and commercial risks not normally associated with the power industry.  These should be fully understood by all parties prior to renewing obligations of ancillary service provision.

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss this further.

Yours sincerely

Neil McCracken

Utilities Manager

BP Grangemouth

� EMBED MSPhotoEd.3  ���








	
	
	BP plc

1 St James's Square

London 

SW1Y 4PD

Registered in England & Wales No 102498




[image: image2.png]


_1086696798.doc
�



�
















_1106027987.bin

